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Freedom of Information Request: Filming 
 
Thank you for your email of 21 June 2024 in which you requested the following 
information:  
 
“Under the Freedom of Information Act, for the tax years 2014/15 to 
2022/23 inclusive, please would you please fully disclose the following details, 
breaking the figures by year: 
 
1. How much revenue has been received by your organisation for services rendered 
to film and television productions? This could include location rental, permits and all 
other services related to film productions using your personnel or resources. 
 
2. Please outline the type of work or service rendered, in each case and disclose the 
revenue received for each type of service. 
 
3. How much has your organisation spent on facilitating such arrangements between 
2014/15 to 2022/23, inclusive, broken down by year?” 
  
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'), you have the right to:    
• know whether we hold the information you require  
• be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act 
which may apply).  
  
I can confirm that the Trade Remedies Authority has not received any revenue for 
services rendered to film and television productions, nor spent any money facilitating 
film and television productions since its establishment in 2021. 
  
Appeals procedure  
  
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original request and should be addressed 
to Knowledge and Information Management:   



  
Knowledge and Information Management   
Trade Remedies Authority 
Premier House 
60 Caversham Road 
Reading 
RG1 7EB 
 
Email: InformationRights@traderemedies.gov.uk   
  
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.  
  
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF  
  
Yours sincerely,  

Information Rights 

Trade Remedies Authority 

E: InformationRights@trade.remedies.gov.uk 
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